
 
 

 
 

 

 

Date: 4th August, 2020  

 
To, 
The Manager, 
Dept. of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai- 400001 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Sub: Clarification in respect of news appearing in Press & Electronic Media about Virinchi 

Hospitals-Reg. 

Ref: Scrip code # 532372 

This is to bring to your notice that, we have seen in press & electronic media about the news 

of revocation of COVID specific permission given to M/s. Virinchi Hospitals, Banjara Hills, 

Hyderabad operating under the wholly owned Subsidiary M/s. Virinchi Health Care 

Private Limited, for treatment of COVID-19 Cases by Director, Public Health and Family 

welfare .  

In this regard, we would like to inform that we did not get any official information  from the 

authorities. The hospital has been abiding by pandemic best practises and has successfully 

treated hundreds of COVID patients.  

It is also to be noted that the Non COVID admissions & operations of the hospital will 

continue as normal. 

This is for your information and records. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For Virinchi Limited  

              

K Ravindranath Tagore  
Company Secretary 
M.No.A18894  


